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Please check our website for further information:
www.highwaysengland.co.uk/A19downhill 

Or contact the team via the following: 
By email: A19DownHillLane@highwaysengland.co.uk 

By post: 
A19 Downhill Lane Project Team c/o Tom Place,
Highways England, 3 South, Lateral,
8 City Walk, Leeds, LS11 9AT

Highways England’s A19 Downhill Lane scheme is holding an additional 28 day consultation
between Monday 30 July and Monday 27 August to inform people about the developments in the 
design, and the revised location of the crossing on the A1290 since the statutory consultation back
in September/October 2017.

A comparison between the proposed Non-Motorised User route and the previous one can be viewed below:

Existing footpath


